Please vote NO on HB 8.

It is a blatant attempt to intimidate and
harass already vulnerable people.

The language is harmful to LGBTQ+
students. Ohio already has regulations
that govern parental notice, review, and
opting out of instruction.

The proposed language would
decrease access to medically accurate,
sex education.

All individuals are safer when they
determine who knows their identity.

Those of us whose dominant hand is
our left were aware much sooner of our
difference, but have in the past been
vilified and excoriated.

Censuring books by and about being
left handed will not change that unique
feature of our humanity.

HB 8 is similarly an attack on LGBTQ+
students’ safety and inalienable rights.

Oliver Johnson



